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Adresse : 10333, rue Berri 

August 2024 I Volume 5 I Number 1 I omhm.qc.ca

We will do the following work:

	 store recycling and compost bins to a new location in the basement;  

	 reorganize the garbage chute room and improve ventilation.   
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at meeting

Get involved An information meeting was held on March 14, 2024. 

14 tenants were present.
At this meeting, we were able to:
	 present the upcoming work;
	 listen to your concerns and answer your questions. 

Calendrier 
September to  
december 2024  

Horaire 
Monday to Friday, 
between 8 a.m and 5 p.m

Entrepreneur 
Construction S.M. 
Paquet inc. 

Inconveniences 
 caused by the work

	 There will be workers in the building.

	 There will be noise and dust.

- 	 The garage will be occupied for the duration of the work.

This room has been selected to:

		 provide easy access for people with impaired mobility or scooters;
	 offer security via video surveillance and sprinklers that will be installed;
	 -meet air conditioning and ventilation standards.

Current location of outdoor recycling bins New location in the basement for 
recycling and compost
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Work funded by:Work carried out by:

Do you have any questions about the work? 

ELAINE ST-ONGE Agente de liaison | Liaison Officer 
514 872-9543 |  elaine.st-onge@omhm.qc.ca

Thank you for your patience and cooperation!

Reasons
for this work

The borough will begin collecting compost soon. 

We are going to provide brown bins for composting in the new 

location.

A team will come and meet with you to answer your questions 

about recycling and composting. 

You will receive a small bin to transport compost from your 

apartment to the new collection location.  

Investment : $ 352,536 

After
the work


